Notice
Removal of CD/DVD from Standard

Product Package

Dear Valued Partners and Customers,

As part of our eco-friendly practices, our standard product package will not include a CD or
DVD. However, if a product is in the development phase (i.e. DVT and MVT), a CD or DVD that
contains drivers and software utilities may be shipped within the product package for testing
and verification purposes. To download product-related drivers and software utilities, please
visit the download center at our website: https://www.dfi.com/downloadcenter. If you

would like to have a CD or DVD shipped with your product package, please contact your sales
representative.

This new measure will take effect on December 1st, 2019. Should you have further inquiries,
please do not hesitate to contact your sales representatives or send an email to
inquiry@dfi.com.
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